Dominican College
Taylor’s Hill

Galway

19% February 2024

RE: 5" Year Subject Choice & Transition Year Information Meeting

For all Parents/Guardians of 3" Year students who are either going into TY or 5" Year.

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The school will hold a joint 5" Year Subject Choice and Transition Year information meeting for
the parents of 3™ Year students on Wednesday 6" March 2024 at 7pm in Rosary Hall. This
meeting will outline important information about both the Transition Year programme and 5"
Year subjects, and will help parents and students make an informed decision as to the most
appropriate path to take after Junior Cert. This meeting is for Parents/Guardians only as students
will attend a separate information session during school time.

It is important that at least one parent of each student attends this meeting, even if at this stage
your daughter is undecided on her path forward. The transition from Junior Cycle to TY or 5%
Year is hugely significant and it is important that parents receive all the relevant information to
ensure that the best decision is made for and by their daughters.

We in the school would very much encourage all students to do Transition Year as it can have a
significant impact on their level of preparedness for Leaving Cert and subsequently, their final
results. For those who will progress straight into 5 Year, the process of subject choice is very
important so that the correct and most appropriate decisions are made.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Regards,
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CIAN O DOHERTY
PRINCIPAL
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